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	PE Kits

Can we ask that everyone makes a concerted effort to ensure the children have PE kits in school ready for the start of PE lessons next week. Kits consist of white T-shirts, dark (black/blue) shorts and a pair of pumps. Don’t forget to label everything with names.

----------------------------

Happy News!

During the summer holiday, Miss Barrow was married to her partner Danny and enjoyed a lovely honeymoon in America. Congratulations to them both. Miss Barrow’s new married name is Mrs Caiger.
            --------------------------

School meal and snack costs
The cost of school meals for children in Year 3 upwards is £2.70.

Snack costs for morning break time are as follows: 

· Toast – 30p

· Fruit (apple or orange) – 50p

· Banana – 60p

· Milk – 30p

Alternatively, children can bring in a healthy snack from home. Please avoid snacks that are high in sugar (including breakfast bars).

Suitable snacks include fruit and vegetables, miniature cheeses and breadsticks.

Sweets and chocolate bars are not allowed.

          ---------------------------

	School Uniform

It was so lovely to see all the children today in their new school uniforms. They looked very smart.

We realise that as the cost of living rises many parents will struggle to make ends meet and the cost of school uniform can be a huge burden for many. We feel that our uniform choices are very fair and reasonable as most items can be purchased cheaply at supermarkets. 

We do have a supply of items with the school logo on but parents and carers are under no obligation to purchase them. Plain navy blue cardigans and V-neck jumpers are absolutely fine. The only item that needs to be purchased from school is a tie and we do ask that all children wear a school tie with a shirt (not polo T-shirts) - unless they are wearing summer dresses. 

To support families further, we also have a large supply of good quality, second-hand uniform items that can be taken for free. They are all freshly laundered and in great condition and can be found in the front entrance of school. Please feel free to browse and take anything that you can make use of.

          -------------------------

  READY, RESPECT and SAFE

This week, all teachers will be teaching and reminding the children about our school rules which are summarised in 3 simple words; Ready, Respect and Safe.

                --------------------         

	Welcome Back!

Welcome back to school following the summer holiday. We hope you have all enjoyed the break despite the disappointing weather.

We would like to offer a particularly warm welcome to new children and families that are joining us for the first time. We look forward to getting to know you all. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with us for any advice, support or guidance.

      --------------------------------

School Attendance

Good school attendance is absolutely paramount if children are to make good progress so we ask that you support us fully in ensuring the best possible school attendance for your child.

In the event that you feel your child is too poorly to attend, please contact school as soon as possible to let us know.

We have rigorous procedures in place for responding to school attendance that is causing concern and further information about these procedures will be sent out in the next couple of weeks.

              -------------------------


	
	

	
	
	


